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San Francisco Managing Partner Offers Thoughts on Trucking
Challenge to AB 5

News

1.24.20 

Following an interview with Overdrive, San Francisco Regional Managing Partner Jason A. Geller

offers his thoughts on the trucking industry’s appeal of AB 5, California’s worker classification law.

The case is currently at the district court level, but Jason thinks its likely to get to the U.S. Supreme

Court. “Trucking is a unique industry,” he says, and “this wholesale change to the standard could

potentially upend the entire industry.” Jason explains further that if this type of change needs to be

made, “it should be legislated at the federal level,” not by states. 

To read the full article, visit Overdrive. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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